
Eckoff, Michael 

From: Burson, Lu 
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2011 3:07 PM 
To: Parker, Wanda; Vigliotti, John; Kuberski, Garry 
Cc: Kraemer, Janine; Eckoff, Michael 
Subject: 419 metals 

I spoke with both Mr. Phillips (419) and Mr. Caruso (complainant). 

Mr. Phillips states that the facility is still cutting up the large metal scaffo lding from the space center. This is a 'finite' project but he 
did not give a closure date and he said that he wou ld still need to use the same area for cutting large pieces in the future. He agreed 
to do a walkthrough of the area and make sure nothing out of the ordinary was happening. He also mentioned that he had air 
monitoring conducted for the process and would forward the report to me. 

Mr. Caruso stated that he feels the smoke from torching is excessive. I explained that we had been to the site many times and to 
date had not observed any actions that violated DEP rules. He intends to video the activities and will provide the information to us. 
I also suggested that he contact his local representatives. 

I ended by providing him my contact information. Let me know if you receive any other complaints. 

Have a great weekend all- Lu 

Lw'BUYW1'\! 
Environmental Manager 
Mult i Program Project Manager 
(407) 897-2912 
DEP S-digit 3-2912 
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